
LEGAL NOTICE

VILLAGE OF BROCTON

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 

LOCAL LAW NO. 2 OF 2020

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of the Village of 

Brocton on October 21, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town of Portland meeting room located at 87 

W. Main Street, Portland, New York, regarding the adoption of a local law of the Village of 

Brocton for the year 2020. The substance of said local law is as follows:

This Local Law is a Local Law regulating peddling, soliciting, transient businesses and mobile 

food vending in the Village of Brocton. This Local Law sets parameters and regulations 

regarding mobile food businesses operating in the Village of Brocton.

A complete copy of the Local Law is available at the Village Clerks Office.

Dated: October 1, 2020

Scott Jagoda

Village Clerk/Treasurer


